MAIN OFFICE

GULF STATES BUILDING

DALLAS, TEXAS

BUFFALO OIL COMPANY

A MARYLAND CORPORATION

ARTESIA, NEW MEXIGCO

Box 686

February 12, 1951

Nr. Roy 0. Yarbrough,
0il & Gas Inspector,
Box 1545,

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Yartrough:=~

There 1s enclosed herewith copy of our Subsequent
Report of Abandonment to the United.states Geological survey
covering the abandonment of Well No. 2 on the Comanche Unit,
which well was located as stated in the form enclosed. A

copy of our notice of intention to abandon and plug was furnished

you.

Please advise if there are any other reports

required or desired in this matter.

%With best vpersonal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

US;Eiz;;:%ép/
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New MexiCo DisTRICT
CARPER BUILDING )29



